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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs Finocchiaro to the Minister for Health: 
 

 
Remote Health Clinics 

 
 
1. Have there been any additional health clinics transferred to 

Aboriginal community control since June last year? What are their 

specific locations and names of managing organisations?  

 

There have been two health clinics transferred to Aboriginal community 

control since June 2018: 

 Gapuwiyak Health Centre located in the Gapuwiyak community, 

East Arnhem Land, transferred to Miwatj Health Aboriginal 

Corporation on 1 July 2019. 

 Ramingining Health Centre located in the Ramingining community, 

East Arnhem Land, transferred to Miwatj Health Aboriginal 

Corporation on 1 July 2019. 

 

2. Please provide an update on upgrades to remote health clinics in the 

last year, where they are and who has paid for those upgrades (NT 

or Federal)  

 
Health 
Service 

Location and Project 
Description 

Amount 
$ 

Funding 
Source 

Completion 
Date 

Top End 
Health 
Service 

Batchelor Health Centre - 
Create Additional Consult 
Rooms 

69 458  NT Nov 2018 

Top End 
Health 
Service 

Wadeye Health Centre - Cover 
Caged Area 

33 989  NT Jan 2019 

Central 
Australia 
Health 
Service 

Finke Health Centre - Extension 603 602  NT Feb 2019 



 
 

Central 
Australia 
Health 
Service 

Yuendumu Health Centre - 
Additional Consult Room and 
Bitumen Carpark 

146 476  NT Aug 2018 

Central 
Australia 
Health 
Service 

Harts Range Health Centre - 
Install Generator 

42 113  NT Jun 2019 

Central 
Australia 
Health 
Service 

Ti Tree Health Centre - Install 
Generator 

46 943  NT Jun 2019 

 
 
3. Have you had any refusals from communities not wanting their 

clinics to be transferred over? If so, which ones and what were the 

reasons?  

 

No refusals within the reporting period. 

 

 


